
December 21st, 2003 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

 

Dear FCC Examiner: 

 

We hereby respectfully request under provision of section 0.459 of the Code of Federal Regulations 

that the  

schematics,  

bill of materials,  

part lists,  

block diagram,  

and functional description  

within this application be treated with confidential status and withheld from public disclosure. 

This is a proprietary design which is not currently being implemented in any existing 

equipment of a similar nature. Due to the global demand of wireless transmission of all 

forms of data this type of equipment is highly sought after in a very competitive market. 

It is of a very sensitive nature and disseminating any technical information regarding this 

design would be detrimental to it’s commercial value. 

This request is made under the provisions of Section 0.457(d) of the Commission’s rules and also 

Section 552 (b) (4) of the Freedom of Information Act. 

 

Applicant : Electra Enterprises. 

Model: T-5800 

FCC ID: NIMT5800 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Eddy Stevens 

Manager 

Electra Enterprises 


